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Neptune’s 14th Annual International Spring Wine Festival 

CANCELLED  
For Saturday, May 13 

 
Virginia Beach, VA:  Due to the thunderstorm and high winds forecasted for this weekend, The Virginia 

Beach Neptune Festival has made the difficult decision to cancel Neptune's Spring Wine Festival 

scheduled for Saturday, May 13th. “We apologize for the inconvenience; however, safety is our top 

priority at all Neptune Festival events,” said Whit Collins, Vice-President. 

 

The festival is offering two options to recoup your purchase: 

 

   1. Transfer the purchase of tickets or table to Neptune's Fall Wine Festival, taking place on Sunday, 

September 10th in Neptune's Park at 31st Street in Virginia Beach.   

OR    

2. Request the refund of your ticket or table price. Refunds will be applied, less the $2/ticket processing 

fee incurred during checkout, to the credit card that was used to make the purchase.      

 

NEXT STEPS:   Ticket holders who wish to apply your ticket or table purchase to Neptune's Fall Wine 

Festival, do not need to do anything. The Festival will make the transfer for you.  Ticket or Table holders 

who would like to request the refund, please contact the Neptune Festival office by Friday, June 30, 

2017 at 5:00pm EST.   If you do not request a refund by Friday, June 30, 2017 at 5:00pm EST - your 

ticket or table purchase will automatically be transferred for use at Neptune's Fall Wine Festival on 

Sunday, September 10th. No refunds will be processed after that time. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Neptune Festival office at (757) 498-0215. 
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